
 

  

 

Reception 
Newsletter 

Friday 20th September 2019 

Classroom News 
In class we have been reading our story ’FunnyBones’ 
and have put the story in order and even acted out little 

parts from the story. In Maths, we have been working hard 
on counting out amounts and matching numbers to 

amount. In Science, we have been thinking about how our 
bodies move and carrying out different actions like 
running, jumping and skipping. In RE we are still 

continuing to think about how we are all different and 
unique. 

Thankfulness - Christian Value Sheet 
As part of fulfilling our School Vision, in Loving God and Loving 
Others, we try to follow the values demonstrated by Jesus in 
the gospels. Our focus this half term is Thankfulness. Please 

share the Thankfulness Activity sheet at home with your child 
to help deepen their understanding of how following Jesus, can 

allow everyone to shine. 

 

Important Dates 

Wednesday 25th September - Open Door 
3.30-3.40 pm 

Thursday 3rd October – National Poetry 
Day 

Friday 4th October- PTA Non-uniform in 
exchange for tombola prizes  

Tuesday 8th October - Bog-Eyed Jog 

Friday 11th October- PTA BINGO 

Sunday 13th October- Harvest Celebration 
at St Christopher’s Church 9.30 

Thursday 17th October- Nasal Flu 
Vaccines 

 
Wednesday 30th October – Open Day 2-

6pm 
 

Thursday 21st November – Parents’ 
Evening 

 

Curriculum Award – Archie for working collaboratively with other children in the 
classroom 

Christian Value Certificate for Courage –Ethan for being brave and catching a 
spider in the Reception classroom 

Wellies 

If you have any spare/ old set of wellington boots at home please bring them into school with your 
child’s name in. Without them we may not be able to go on walks in wet weather. 

 

IMPORTANT 
For Safeguarding reasons, 
please do NOT enter the 

playground to collect your 
child until 3:10pm, Thank you 

 


